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This is my answer re MG 1.0.33 and in answering I am ensuring I am within the deadline of 11:59p.m 31-10-23. 

The wood which I am referring to in my representation is the wood where the existing pylons run through. I.e, I am referring to creating a line parallel to the existing pylons rather
than going the other side of Ramsey wood and past my house. Saving a huge amount of money and causing comparative minimal disruption. 

John D I Bennett JP

mailto:BramfordtoTwinstead@planninginspectorate.gov.uk
mailto:NIEnquiries@planninginspectorate.gov.uk



